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EASYJET EXTENDS THE MILAN BERGAMO - LISBON ROUTE TO COVER 

THE ENTIRE SUMMER 2023 PERIOD 

easyJet - a leading European airline - today announced that the international route from Milano Bergamo airport to 

Lisbon, which was launched on 30 October 2022, will be extended to cover the entire summer 2023 period. The 

route, which was initially programmed exclusively for the winter season, will remain operational all year long, from 

next April until the end of the summer. 

The Christmas holidays have therefore brought exciting news for Bergamo passengers who are already dreaming of 

next summer and now, thanks to easyJet, have a longer period of time to plan their journey to explore the lush 

Portuguese capital. 

The operative characteristics of the route - which is already available on the website easyjet.com, the mobile app 

and GDS channels - remain the same, with three flights per week every Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday. 

Lisbon is the latest route to be added this winter to the extensive network of European destinations that can be 

reached in just a few hours from Milan Bergamo airport thanks to easyJet, and the airline offers a huge range of 

capitals to choose from, from Amsterdam to Paris, as well as London, to spend the upcoming spring breaks and the 

beginning of the summer in the best possible way. 
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